WHITCHALL S.W.L.

6th June, 1933.

Dear Miss Monkhouse,

I am extremely sorry but what I feared might happen has happened, namely that on June 23rd I must leave London for an important international health meeting in Brussels at which I have to represent the Government.

Consequently I will be unable to be present and speak at the presentation of certificates to the international students. I had been much looking forward to coming and greatly regret to have to ask you to make my excuses to the Council of the College in the circumstances.

Yours sincerely,

Miss O. E. Monkhouse, Bedford College for Women, Regent's Park, N.W.1.